
DExter 1-7810 
DIAL r ..e7K 717 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

228 WEYBOSSET STREET PROVIDENCE 3, RHODE ISLAND 

DATE: 11 January 1963 

Thank you for your letter reporting reception 

of Station WLKW at 0715 - 0740 on 6 January 1963 

Your report checks substantially with our operating 

log and we are pleased to send you this letter of recept- 

ion. 

Thank you very much for your interest in our Radio 

Station. 

Sincerely yours, 
r' 

tdward M. choeier for 
Thomas K. Prior 
Chief Engineer 
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